JOURNAL ENTRY

Public Hearing on the Proposed Annexation of approximately 13.48 acres
in New Russia Township to the City of Oberlin
Attorney James N. Taylor, Agent
June 9, 2005
10:15 a.m.

This was the day duly noted for the Public Hearing on the Proposed
Annexation of approximately 13.48 acres in New Russia Township to the City of
Oberlin. Attorney James N. Taylor, Agent

Discussion continued and the following resolution was adopted:




